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R E S PON S E TO L E T T E R TO TH E ED I TOR

Cardiac surgery and COVID‐19: Response to the letter to the
editor

Dear Editor,

We would like to thank you for the opportunity to respond to the

comments made by Professor Wiwanitkit and would like to thank

him for his interest and time.

Our manuscript was a small case series highlighting the im-

portant message that COVID‐19 infection in itself should not ne-

cessarily preclude urgent cardiac surgery. Of course, as Professor

Wiwanitkit has rightly mentioned this requires adequate pre-

operative and postoperative management. We have recently sub-

mitted an article that is currently in production to the Journal of

Cardiac Surgery which outlines these very points in detail at every

step of the patient pathway. Preoperative isolation, anesthetic pre-

cautions and postoperative management to reduce the risk of

COVID‐19 transmission are all detailed in this manuscript. We hope

you will have the opportunity to review this article once it is

published.1
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